
Dear Valued Supporter, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to update you on our 

fundraising goals for the Children's Hospital. 

Current Fundraising Status 

Thanks to your generous donations, we have raised $100,000 so far! This has brought us closer 

to our goal of $500,000 for this year. 

Upcoming Events 

• Charity Run: June 15, 2023 

• Gala Dinner: July 20, 2023 

• Online Auction: August 5-12, 2023 

How You Can Help 

Your support is crucial. Here are a few ways you can contribute: 

• Participate in our upcoming events 

• Spread the word about our fundraising goals 

• Consider making a donation through our website 

Thank You! 

We appreciate all your efforts and support in helping us achieve our mission to provide the best 

care for our children. Together, we can make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Team 

Children's Hospital 


